

STONHAM ASPAL PRE-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Letter of the Week

We will be supporting your child's learning by having a Letter of the Week (see Planning section). Please encourage your child or support them in finding something at home or outside for each different Letter of the Week.

We continue to be amazed at how well the children are settling into their routine with us. Thank you all so much for being so patient during drop off and collection, we are trying to streamline this by bringing in the children who are unsettled first of all in the mornings, this reduces the amount of time they are waiting outside causing distress. Some of the children have never been to a Pre-School whilst others are re-adjusting to returning after a long period at home with their families.

If you have any concerns about anything then please email us at Stonham-aspal@btconnect.com or give us a call.

We have a new reading shed on order, this should soon be installed.

Please could drinks bottles, lunch boxes and uniform be labelled.

Planning from the children's interests

Week 1-7th Sept - Settling in

Week 2 – 14th Sept – Settling in and Transport - Letter "a"

Week 3 – 21st Sept – Transport – Letter "b"

Week 4 - 28th Sept - Dinosaurs - Letter "c"

Week 5 – 5th October – Dinosaurs – Letter "d"

Week 6 – 12th October – Autumn, Seasons and leaf printing – Letter "e"

Week 7 - 19th October - Autumn, animals, sponsored nature hunt - Letter "f"

Half term week begins on the 26th Oct.

Autumn Term Dates: 3rd September 2020 – 16th December 2020 Half term 26th-30th October 2020

Last Half Term

When returned from lock down the children made Rocket pictures and we displayed these in the windows, we also watched the Space X launch to go along with this.

We made a lovely rainbow painting with each child having their own carrot and colour to use!

We made Fathers day crafts which were photographed and uploaded onto Tapestry and the children going into Primary School Transmission met their teacher and had a story with her on the school field as were unable to make our usual visits.

Sports day was also cancelled so we did our own version and held a sports week!